
 
 
CONTACTS FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Patti Watson – 505-245-3134 direct office • 1-800-687-3417 • 505-269-9691 cell • pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
Gareth Bill – 505-245-3138 direct office • 505-417-9989 cell • gareth@cwastrategic.com 
 

CONSTRUCTION MOVES TO PHASE 2 ON NM 101 (UNIVERSITY AVE) BETWEEN AVENIDA DE 
MESILLA AND SOUTH MAIN STREET MONDAY, APRIL 14; ONLY ONE LANE OF TRAFFIC 

WESTBOUND ALLOWED ON UNIVERSITY BETWEEM S. MAIN AND AVENIDA DE MESILLA 
New Phase Expected to Last through November 2025; Detours Will Be in Place 

Construction will 
move to Phase 2 on 
University 
Avenue/NM 101 
Multimodal Project 
beginning Monday, 
April 14, 2025. 
 
Traffic Impacts 
During Phase 2, 
expected to last 
through November 
2025 (about eight 
months): the 
following detours will 
be in place: 
 
•  Only ONE lane of 
westbound traffic 
will be allowed on 
University 
Avenue/NM 101 
between South Main 
Street and Avenida 
de Mesilla 
 
•  Eastbound traffic 
will be routed to W. 
Union Avenue and 
South Main Street 
to access 
University/NM 101 
 
Regular work hours are Monday-Friday 7 a.m.-4:30 p.m. although the contractor may work longer hours or on 
weekends as needed. Additional construction will follow this phase, with the project expected to be completed 
in fall 2026. 
 
All construction is weather permitting and is subject to change without notice. 
 
For more information visit https://www.dot.nm.gov/universitynm101/ or wwwnmroads.com. 
 
To sign up for free construction updates, contact Patti Watson or Gareth Bill (information listed above). 
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